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14 April 2015 

 
Dear Paul 
 
COMMUNITY TRANSPORT ISSUES – FUEL DUTY REBATE 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 27 March 2015 following the committee meeting which 
took place on 25 March 2015.   
 
You had stated that the Members of the Committee had noted correspondence from 
Ballymoney Borough Council, and had asked that the Minister reply directly to the 
Council, copying your office into the response.   
 
Please note that Councillor John Finlay, Ballymoney Borough Council, had initially 
written to Minister Kennedy regarding the withdrawal of the fuel duty rebate for certain 
bus routes on 16 March 2015 but subsequently withdrew his request on 18 March 2015 
stating that he was going to write to Mark H Durkan, Minister for Environment on the 
matter.   
 
Please find attached a copy of the correspondence that as requested has issued.   
 
The content of this letter is fully disclosable under FOI.   
 
I trust that this clarifies the position.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
[signed] 
 
 
ALAN DOHERTY 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 
 






